
2022 Spring HBCU-OMI Program Webinar
A presentation on the Historically Black Colleges and Universities, and Other 

Minority-Serving Institutions (HBCU-OMI) Program 

Tuesday, April 12, 2022
1:00 pm – 2:30 pm EST

Join us to learn more about student training programs and funding 
opportunities!

Registration Link:
https://doe.webex.com/doe/j.php?RGID=raa17d22d7e7071a2868d62fa7ae3ea4a

Need help? Contact: HBCU-OMI-Program@netl.doe.gov
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